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Suspect sought in Richardson Co burglary
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Department is asking for the public's
assistance in finding a man wanted for burglary and criminal mischief. 

If you have any information concerning the whereabouts of 21-year old Scott J.
Bachman Jr. you are asked to contact the Richardson County Sheriff's Office at
402-245-2479.  If outside of Nebraska, contact local law enforcement. 

Bachman is wanted in connection with incidents occurring on or about May 6th,
in which numerous firearms and other items were stolen from a property near
Rulo, Nebraska, with an approximate value of $16,000.

The Sheriff's Office warns that you should not attempt to apprehend Bachman as
he may be armed and dangerous.  If  you spot this person, dial 911.
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